
 
 

 

Please mark your calendars! 
 
On Tuesday, June 29, 2010, from 7:30 am to 12:00 noon, there will be a public workshop to 
address public meal issues in Gainesville. The Workshop will be held at the Alachua County 
Health Department, located at 224 SE 24th Street. 
 
 
The Gainesville City Commission has asked for public input on how to address meal provision to 
those that are struggling economically and/or are homeless.  The public’s input is needed to help 
shape the policy decisions that the City Commission will make in regards to this service.  A 
report will be prepared that reflects the comments generated at this workshop, and will be 
presented to the City Commission. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Coffee and light refreshments will be served from 7:30am, and the program will begin promptly 
at 8:00 am.   
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Please RSVP by Monday, June 21st to Kimberly Sweigard, sweigardka@cityofgainesvile.org, 
or call 352-393-8674. 
 
This is an important opportunity to influence city governance around this topic.  We hope 
to have robust public participation! 
 
For more information please contact Mr. Fred Murry at 352-334-5010, or John Skelly at 352-264-6749.
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